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Commodore John Geiger

s the end of my term as Com-
modore approaches, having first
served on the Board in 1996, 1

would like to offer some thoughts as to
why members make the decision to run
for the Board, and what guides them as
they make decisions that affect the Club
during the year and often for years to
come.

Our Annual Elections are scheduled
for Sunday, September 19. Candidates
committed as of this publication date
appear in this Log along with Governors
who will be serving their second year of
a two-year term in 2005. Please vote
and plan to attend the Annual Meeting
at 2:00 p.m. following the elections. An
agenda for the Annual Meeting also
appears in this Log.

) Initially a Governor runs for a vari-
ety of reasons such as: I have the time
or I think I can make the time; I really
enjoy the Club, the people and the ac-
tivities; I want to contribute to the

Club; I would like to see the Club do
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something different; or I think it would
be fun to be a Governor. These are all
valid reasons, but what guides opera-
tions and the decision process?

Soon after becoming a member of
the Board, you begin to recognize that
operational decisions and the Club’s
future are dependent upon a set of com-
mon compass settings. Respect for the
BLYC’s history and traditions, the value
of every member as part of our BLYC
family, the goal of financial stability,
and the need to look to the future in

the spirit of our founders in 1906 when
the Club was established.

As we anticipate celebrating our
100™ Anniversary in 2006, I will be able
to look back from a personal perspective
and say that I actempted to honor his-
tory and tradition, and did my best for
the “Good of the Club” respecting our
members and making decisions which
were in the best long term interests of

the Club.

[ want to thank many people for
their help and contribution during this
past year.

Commodore Tim Maite, as a friend
and Head Trustee, has been a tremen-
dous resource. I was very fortunate to
have someone as driven as Tim and
who shares the “Good of the Club”
attitude serving as Head Trustee. I said
to Mimi, after one of many telephone
conversations with Tim, that saying
“thanks” really didn’t seem good enough.
Anyway, “Thank You, Tim!” I also
want to thank Lady Martha for sup-
porting Tim, one hell of a Commodore
and a great guy, as he has served the
BLYC over the years. Tim, how about
another great Antique and Classic Boat
Show next year?

I also need to express my sincere
thanks to all of this year’s Trustees,
Commodores Clark, DeSantis, Shriner,
and Thompson for their guidance and
advice.

Another person who contributed
from the perspective of extra effort to
improve our operation efficiency was
our Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson,

Thanks, Keith.

Our General Manager Fritz Reiterman,
and Chef Troy English also worked
diligently with our Bar and Kitchen
Committees to make many of the con-
tinuous improvements deemed neces-
sary that have made the Club more
operationally solvent. Thanks, Fritz and
Troy.

My Board of Governors needs to be
recognized for their genuine concern for
the Club and their diligent effort. Our
2004 Board of Governors all share the
belief that what ever a Board does needs
to be in the best interests of the Club
and that history and tradition are critical
to the Club’s continued success.
Thanks to Flag Officers Steve Harris
and Mark Russell; and Governors
Chuck Bendig, Dan Knaul, Ed Kincaid,
Ray Kent, and Terri Gatton.

Finally and most importantly, I
want to thank My Lady Mimi for put-
ting up with me and being understand-
ing of the time that it takes serving on
the Board and as Commodore. With-
out her support for the BLYC, and my-
self serving would have been much more
challenging to say the least. Love you,
Mimi!

See You at the Club,




2

September, 2004

Jr. Sailing

t’s fall and the

kids (and your
Junior Sailing
Governor) are
back in school.
We had a great

summer for Junior

Sailing at the Club  Vice Commodore
this year. Once Steve Harris
again, we had record attendance at our
four weeks of Learn-to-Sail Camp.
Tracey Davis did an outstanding job
with our camps along with her staff of
Nathan Owen, Cameron Evans, Brian
Foley, and the Junior Race Team Mem-
bers. It’s worked out great having our
former Juniors Cameron and Nate
working with our program this year.

The race team had a successful sea-
son as well. We took six sailors to the
[-LYA Bay Week Regatta at Put-in-Bay
and they represented us well. We also
had two of our younger Optimist Sail-
ors, Austin Miller and Halle Harklau,
participate in the I-LYA Opti Champi-
onships on Friday of that week. Over-
all, our juniors represented our Club at
over seven regattas in the Lake Erie
Region this year. That’s quite a bit of
sailing! Once again, I would like to thank
and commend our Coach, Cameron
Evans, for an outstanding job this year.
His rapport with the junior sailors, ma-
turity, and responsibility made things
run smoothly and helped to give our
junior sailors a very positive experience
this summer.

Speaking of the Race Team, Junior
Sail-Offs for the 2005 Race Team will
take place at the Club on Saturday,
September 4. All Junior Sailors who
will be at least 13 years old during the
2005 calendar year, but not turning 19,
are encouraged to compete for a spot on
next year’s team. Interested sailors and
their parents should contact me at

sg_harris@adelphia.net at their carliest
convenience. The rules governing

sailoffs are available on the BLYC
website at http://www.buckeyelakeyc.com

Mark your calendars now for the 4*

Annual Junior Sailing Spaghetti Din-

ner and Silent Auction on Sunday,
September 5*. This annual fundraiser
is a great event and helps to provide the
necessary equipment to keep our pro-
gram active and safe. See the ad else-
where in this issue of the Log for more
derail. If you cannot attend (or simply
wish to make an additional donation),
you can also make tax-deductible dona-
tions to the program through our
501(c)3. Make such checks payable to
Buckeye Lake Junior Sailing, Inc. and
send them to or drop them off at the
Club to my attention.

On Saturday, August 7, we held the
4% Annual BLYC — Commodore Gus
Schell Junior Regatta at our Club. This
year we had over 50 sailors representing
seven Clubs in attendance. This was
definitely our largest Junior Regatta at
Buckeye Lake to date. We had a fabu-
lous day in spite of less-than-adequate
wind conditions. Thank you to every-
one who helped out with this event — in
particular, Becky Miller, Patty Harklau,
Bobbie Schilling, Tracey Davis, Will
and Paula Price, Governor Ray and
Ruth Ann Kent, Frank and Rachel
Laskowski, Cameron Evans, Bruce
Pfahl, Governor Chuck Bendig, Joan
Hein, and Stone Parker. Without the
great support of our members we could
not host such a wonderful event.

It is time once again to ask for vol-
unteers for next year’s Junior Sailing
Committee. The purpose of this com-
mittee is to provide support and guid-
ance to the Governor for Junior Sailing
in operations of the program, fund-
raising, etc. In the past the committee
has included not only Junior Sailing
parents, but active racing sailors and
other interested parties. Anyone inter-
ested in serving on next year’s commit-
tee (including present members) should
contact me at his/her earliest conve-
nience.

On a final note, this most certainly
closes my final year as the Junior Sailing
Governor for BLYC. As I look forward
to becoming your Commodore in a few
short weeks, I look back over a very
satisfying time helping to rebuild the

Junior Sailing program at our Club.

Although I may have been reluctant to
take on the position of Junior Sailing
again this year, I must say that it has
been extremely satisfying to watch our
junior sailors of years past take on the
responsibility of being the instructors,
coaches, and leaders of our junior sailors
of today. I'm confident that today’s
junior sailors will continue to grow and
continue this tradition. Having traveled
to many Clubs around Lake Erie and
Obhio, I can honestly say that we are
extremely fortunate as a Club to have a
program such as ours to perpetuate our
membership into the future. We can all
be proud of the opportunities that we
provide to the young people of our
Club and the manner in which these
young men and women represent us. [
am confident that next year’s Governor
for Junior Training will continue to
build the program and uphold our tra-
ditions of excellence and good sports-
manship. Thanks again for all of your
support through my four seasons as
your Governor for Junior Training. I
ask, and know, that you will continue
this support in the future.

On behalf of all of the young
people at our Club who benefit from
BLYC’s generosity in providing a qual-
ity junior sailing program, THANK

YOU! /

Important Election Dates:
Friday, September 17
Candidates’ Night

Come out and meet the candidates
for the Board of Governors and join us
for a night of dinner and fellowship.
6:30 cockrails, 7:30 dinner

Sunday, September 19
Porch Picnic, Elections, Annual Meet-
ing, and Commodores Reception
Polls open from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
Annual Meeting at 2:00 p.m.
Commodores Reception

4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
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Entertainment

) A s summer
i quietly begins

its slide into Sep-
tember, we begin
to notice subtle
lake changes with
cool crisp morn-

ings, hearing the
evening chirps of

Governor Terri Gatton

crickets as they wind down their sum-
mer song, and seeing V- formations of
geese begin the long trek to warmer
weather. There are not as many boats
on our lake and foggy mornings conjure
up images of bonfires, football and
heading back to school. September also
means Club elections. Each year elec-
tions to the Board of Governors are held
the third Sunday in September. The
process begins this year on Friday, Sep-
tember 10®. This is Poster Night. Each
candidate for the Board mounts a cam-
paign and part of that campaign is the
hanging of posters. The following Fri-
day night is Candidates Night. Each of
the candidates running for the Board
must be sponsored by a Commodore
and on Friday Night, (17%), the Club
holds a dinner and each sponsoring
Commodore introduces his candidate.
The candidate then speaks about why
they would like to be on the Board of
Governors. Cocktails begin at 6:30,
Dinner is at 7:00 and speeches begin at
8:30 p.m. Reservations for dinner are
necessary. The Election is held on Sun-
day, September 19*. The day begins
with the opening of the polls at 9:00 a.m.
and each candidate will be offering free
food on the porch at the Club. Polls are
open and food is available until 1:00
p.m. Remember, that the polls close
promptly at 1 p.m.!

Following the election, the Annual
Meeting is held at 2 p.m. and the new
Board is introduced to the members. If
you have not attended an Annual meet-
ing or it has been a while since you have
attended, please plan to attend. The
Annual Auxiliary Meeting is held at the
dame time as the Annual Meeting and
this is the time the new Auxiliary offic-
ers are elected. Please support the Auxil-
iary by attending.

After the meetings, the Commodore’s
Reception is held at 4:00 p.m.- 6:00 p.m.
to welcome the new Commodore and
Board. This is a very important event
for our Club as your Board of Gover-
nors is charged with the responsibility of
Club operations, making sure the by-
laws and constitution are adhered to
and that the Club runs smoothly. Please
make every effort to come out and vote!

Even though the season is winding
down there are plenty of activities at the
Club in September! We kick off Labor
Day Weekend with “An Evening with
Michael Sutherland” on Friday the 3!
He is back by popular demand and you
should definitely make your dinner
reservations promptly as seats will be at
a premium! Menu specials and the regu-
lar menu will be available for dining.
His show begins at 8:00 p.m. On Satur-
day, the 4™, the Junior Sailing Team
will be holding sail-offs to determine
the make-up of next year’s sailing team,
so come on out to the Club and watch
our kids! Also, Saturday marks the start
of the 2004 Buckeye Football season.
The opener against Cincinnati starts at
12 noon. If you are not lucky enough to
get tickets, plan on coming to the Club
to watch the game and cheer on the
team. Game Day specials will be avail-

able!

Beck and Dittoe close out our Sun-
day music on the 5%, from 1 -5 p.m.
and the Junior Sailing Annual Spaghetti
Dinner will be held from 5:00 p.m. —
8:00 p.m. A silent auction will also be
held during the above times. You will be
able to meet our sailors, as they will be
your servers for the evening! Please stay
for dinner and support our Junior Sail-
ors! The Long Distance Race on Labor
Day, (Monday the 6) starts off the
holiday with food service as well as the
pool bar available from 11:00 — 5:00
p.m. The Club will close promptly at
6:00 p.m.

Dave Bott returns on the piano on
Friday the 10™ (Candidates Poster
Night) and OSU plays Marshall ac
home on Saturday, the 11" at 3:30 p.m.
Game Day specials will be available.
Don’t forget Candidates Night and the
Election on the 17 and 19%! OSU

plays NC State on the 18" at 3:30 p.m.
Top Cat Karaoke returns on Friday the
24 from 7 — 11 p.m. Rounding out the
month will be a BLYC Jam Session
sponsored for members by Marie Doneff
and Howard Everitt. This will be held
Sunday the 26® from 3 to 7 p.m. and
features various artists.

The Annual Snowball Regatta takes
place the first weekend in October (1%
and 2"). This is the last regatta of the
season and is always a good time. Plan
on attending! The 4 Mints will be pro-
viding the music on Saturday Night for
the Snowball Ball. Make your reserva-
tions early!

Many thanks to Paula Price and
Ruth Ann Kent for being the “garden-
ing elves”. All the beds and the new
ferns on the porch look great! I would
like to thank Ruth Ann, Ray Kent and
Dan Knaul for all the help with the luau
decorations and the Blue Heron Ball! I
would also like to thank Nick and
Michele DeSantis for helping me with
the Blue Heron Ball. In addition, I want
to recognize our staff for all their hard
work during August with all the events
at the Club. What a great group! Fritz,
Troy, Travis, and Chuckie as well as the
bartenders, wait staff, and the kitchen
staff have done a wonderful job this
season to make sure all the events at the
Club were done well. Even in the face
of uncooperative weather and other
“natural disasters,” they all worked hard
to make the events enjoyable and they
have made my job ever so much easier.
Thank You! Lastly, kudos to Commo-
dore Tim Maite and the Wooden Boat
Show Committee for such a wonderful
show this year. The boats were awe-
some, the food was amazing and all who
attended had a great time!

Please plan to come to the club and
have fun some with us in September .
and don’t forget to come out to vote!

See you at the Club!

(10 bt




4q

September, 2004

Bar & Kitchen

o all my fel-

low BLYC
members, I can’t
believe we flew
through August.
We are now into
our best month of
the summer, Sep-
tember. It’s the
month for some of
our best boating, sailing and power, due
to better wind and better weather.

Rear Commodore
Mark Russell

Last month was a very busy month
here at the Club with events like the
Gustav Schell Junior regatta, Auxiliary
Style show, Antique and Classic Boat
Show, Commodore Bob Dye Poker
Run and the Blue Heron Ball. Our staff
had a workout and I for one, am happy
with the performance of this hard-work-
ing staff.

One of our long time kitchen staff
who worked well and was a good em-
ployee, Evan Sheets, has moved on.
Evan is a new father and also starting a
career in the Armed Services.

In September we will have a few
changes in our hours of service. After
Labor Day, we will keep our dining
room open until 10:00 p.m. on our
main evenings. On Sundays we will
serve dinner until 7:00 p.m. and breakfast
hours will be 10:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. In
the past, we have gone to winter hours
right after Labor Day and have curt off
members too early for such a great
month like September. We will keep an
eye on member needs and if the de-
mand is there, the winter hours may not
take effect until the change of daylight
savings time. This seems to be the time
our members are ready for the winter

hours. We'll see.

Take advantage of the fun Labor
Day weekend this year. There will be
great sailboat racing and our annual
Junior Spaghetti dinner with the silent
auction. Mid month we will have Can-
didates Night, Election Day, Annual
Meeting and the Commodores Recep-
tion. These are some of the things all
members need to attend.

Last but not least, remember to call
in your dinner reservations to help the
staff make sure your dining experiences

are enjoyable at BLYC.

See you around the Club for a fan-

tastic September, W

Rentals and
Docks/0ff
Island
reetings,
Members
and Mates!

The Antique
and Classic Boat
Regatta was an-
other overwhelming success. A spe-
cial thanks is in order for all of the
members who were gracious enough to
provide dock access to the participants.
We had a tremendous turnout, based on
the number of cars Governors Kent,
Knaul, Rear Commodore Russell and I
parked over the weekend.

Governor Ed Kincaid

I would like to personally thank
Governor Knaul for his efforts to move
boats to temporary spaces leading up to
the Boat Show. Governor Knaul pro-
vides a number of “behind the scenes”
services to the Club that do not always
get the proper notice.

It is hard to believe, but we will
soon be winding up another boating
season at the lake. This year has seen a
tremendous upsurge in the requests for
dock spaces and we've done our best to
accommodate all new and existing
members that have needed docks. 1
would like to remind the members of
our boating community to continue
their vigilance related to securing Club
premises, gates and docks. The Board

greatly appreciates the efforts of all
members to help police the facilities. 1
would personally like to thank Joe and,
Joni Campbell for their constant vigi-
lance at the Eastport docks.

I¢’s hard to believe that two years
have passed since I joined the Board.
Due to existing professional and per-
sonal obligations I will not be able to
participate as a candidate for this year’s
election. I wish to thank the Board of
Governors, Board of Trustees and
Members for their support and encour-
agement. I would also like to thank my
wife Rita for her patience and support
of my involvement with the Board. 1
have enjoyed my duties as a Board
member.

We look forward to seeing you at

the Club g

Centennial Committee
Dear fellow members,

Your Centennial Committee is
already hard at work with ideas for the
100th anniversary of our Club in 2006.
If you have any ideas on how we should,
celebrate, please share them with one of!
the following members of the commit-
tee: Fred Wright, Steve Schilling,
Dwight Joseph, Al Wing or Michelle
De Santis. Some current suggestions
include water polo games, a croquet
tournament, and water ballet demon-
strations.

Please brainstorm and let us know
if you would be interested in participat-
ing. Don’t forget your logo or slogan
ideas! ’

Your Centennial Committee

Annual Jr. Sailing Spaghetti Dinner
and Silent Auction
Sunday, September 5, 2004

Serving Dinners from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Reservations Required

Call 740-929-9941

Cost is $8.00 for Adults and $4.00 for
Children 6-16

“All of the proceeds from this event

will go directly to your Junior Sailing

Programs. Entertainment will be

provided. Thank you for all your support.”

Tracey

wt
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9/3 FRIDAY

9/4 SATURDAY

9/5 SUNDAY

9/6 MONDAY

9/10 FRIDAY

9/11 SATURDAY

9/17 FRIDAY

9/18 SATURDAY

9/19 SUNDAY

9/24 FRIDAY

9/26 SUNDAY

BLYC ACTIVITIES
SEPTEMBER 2004

JOHN GEIGER - COMMODORE

TERRI GATTON — ENTERTAINMENT GOVERNOR

MICHAEL SUTHERLAND*

SAIL-OFES — JR. SAILING
OSU VS. CINCINNATI
(GAME DAY SPECIALS)

BECK & DITTOE
JR. SAILING
SPAGHETTI DINNER
(SILENT AUCTION)

LABOR DAY
LONG DISTANCE RACE
POOL BAR & FOOD AVAILABLE

DAVE BOTT
(On Piano)
POSTER NIGHT

OSU VS. MARSHALL
(GAME DAY SPECIALS)

CANDIDATES NIGHT*
Cocktails — 6:30
Dinner — 7:00
Speeches — 8:30

OSU VS. NC STATE
(GAME DAY SPECIALS)

CLUB ELECTIONS
ANNUAL MEETING
AUXILIARY MEETING
COMMODORE’S RECEPTION
TOP CAT KARAOKE
BLYC JAM SESSION

*RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

8—11 pm

12 NOON

1-5pm

5-8 pm

11 -6 pm

7 —10 pm

3:30 pm

6:30 — 10 pm

3:30 pm

9—-1pm
2 -4 pm
2—4pm
4—6pm

7—11 pm

3—-7pm




Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Log

House &
Grounds
'Ti, hope all of
1 1 you have
had a wonderful
summer. Ruth
Ann and I cer-
tainly have. The
weather was not

Governor Ray Kent
perfect but was good enough for every-
one to get out and enjoy the lake and

the Club.

The Antique Boat Show is history
for another year. What a great show it
was! Another beautiful group of boats
were brought to us by people who have
every right to be proud of them. Our
staff worked as hard as I have ever seen
them, late nights and early mornings
seeming to merge into one long week-
end. Troy created culinary delights for
us to enjoy. Travis, Andrew and Vicki
poured endless drinks, and Vanessa and
her crew made sure everyone was served
to their satisfaction. Fritz was every-

here making it all run smoothly.

Thank You one and all!

A special thanks to Paula Price for
obtaining the ferns for the porch. They
really give it class! Also thanks to Paula
and Ruth Ann for braving the insects
and cleaning the beds along the drive.

We are still on track for the roof
replacement and East step project. If
anyone has any questions or concerns in
regards to the Clubhouse or grounds,
please feel free to bring them to my
attention.

Don’t forget the Blue Heron Ball,
the Junior Sailing dinner, auction, and
the election.

See YOU at the Club.

Nominating Committee
Vice Commodore Steve Harris
Commodore Mike Jacobs
Commodore Howard Clark

From the Nominating Committee:

[t is once again that time of year to
elect those who will serve our Club as
members of the Board of Governors.
The nominating committee has been
hard at work to identify and recruit
members who are interested in taking
on the challenge of service to help make
our Club a better place. At press time,
the confirmed slate of candidates is as
follows:

Candidates (5 open positions)

Joe Campbell
Terri Gatton
Phil Harden
Frank Laskowski
Mark Russell

Don Astorian

Incumbent Governors not needing
to run (2™ year of 2-year term)

Chuck Bendig
Steve Harris*
Ray Kent
Dan Knaul

*automatic ascension to Commodore

There are other members who are
considering running at the time of
press. Please check the bulletin board at
the Club or the website often for the
latest updates. Anyone interested in
running for the Board should contact a
member of the nominating committee
at their earliest convenience if they
would like to stand for election this
year: Steve Harris (740)304-8950;
Mike Jacobs (740)927-7212; Howard
Clark (740) 246-4231.

The Auxiliary
Secretary Gayle Scarrett

elcome to September! Last

month’s Auxiliary meeting was
held at BLYC and featured the Auxiliary
Style Show. What an exciting evening
it was. Fashions from Kauffman’s de-
partment store were paraded on the
BLYC patio. Everyone who partici-
pated as a model looked great! A huge
thank you to everyone who attended
and special thanks to Fritz and his staff
for a nice evening at the Club.

The next Auxiliary event will be the
Annual Meeting beginning at 2:00 p.m.
on September 19, 2004. The new Aux-
iliary Board Members for 2005 will be
presented during this meeting.

As always, new members are always
welcomed and encouraged to join the
Auxiliary. If you are interested in join-
ing the Auxiliary, please contact one of
the Board Members listed below or
simply attend the next Auxiliary meet-
ing and sign up. Auxiliary meetings are
held monthly on the second Thursday
of the month. The BLYC Auxiliary is
an organization whose purpose is to
support the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club

and its activities.

President — Vicki Suhr

Vice President — Michelle DeSantis
Treasurer — Roe Miller

Secretary — Gayle Scarrett

I look forward to seeing all of you
at the next Auxiliary event.

Respectfully submitted,
Qay/e Ocarrelt

BLYC Jam

Sunday, September 26th
- 7:00 p.m.

Sponsored by Marie Doneff and Howard Everitt
Come enjoy area musicians from the Club and area musicians from
bands like Paul Clark, Eddie Pollina and Joe Laungers "Tone Times".
This get together is open to all members. We will have a midday
Special Light Fare Menu and our regular menu for evening dining.
Come enjoy a lot of talent from around the lake.

3:00 p.m.
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BLYC Annual Meeting ® Sunday, September 19, 2004 — 2:00 p.m.
Agenda

Call 20 OFAEE wussuvsesssssissmosmssnsnsnesssansrseasssanessessesrassssanssosons susssosssssnesnss sssed o3 E4STHTE TR ERUTRTRE T SARHHOHESFHHSH 45 Commodore John Geiger
IV OCATION e ettt e et e e eae e e et e et e et e e se e e s e e b e e bt et e b e e eab e e e ha e e e ab e e e bt e e e as e e e b e e e b e e e e et Vice Commodore Steve Harris
Pledge of AllgIance ........covviviviessssussssssntssssssussssssnssassasassasssessssistussesssssssasssssssosssiosssasssssssansans Rear Commodore Mark Russell
ROIL Call 0f COMMOAOIES ....vviiviiivieitieie ettt ettt ettt st ebe bbb Secy./Treas. Keith Dotson
Minutes of 2003 Annual MEEtNg .......cssssismssisesisssnsssnanssmsssssssasssssssrsrassonsassesssrssssmsssmassssasassessasosons Secy./Treas. Keith Dotson
Financial REPOLT c.c..cueerrereruceriniitiniiiisnere ettt e st st st s et stss st s bbbt s b st Secy./Treas. Keith Dotson
QuOrum DELermination .........c.ieuioiiiiirieiiinieieiei s Commodore Frank Foster I11
GOVERNORS’ REPORTS
Bar & KEECREI vt ettt ettt ettt ettt et ettt et ettt b b b a b e e bbb Rear Commodore Mark Russell
PUDLICATIONS vttt ettt ettt et e et ett e et e e ae e ebe et e bt e bt et e e bt et e e b e b e e b e e b e e e as e be e be et e e b e e ab e et s e e et s et en Governor Dan Knaul
Docks, Rentals & Off-Island Maintenance ....c..oveevereerieriienteniieiie e it Governor Ed Kincaid
B L O ATTIIITEIIE oo oo oo sim o 553503 6558 4 S S B S 9 E B 0SS SRS SR S 1 e aw e e wuabawa S e suv e n s Governor Terri Gatton
FTOUSE BC GIOUIIAS ..vvereresrerereorernnenssonsisssds sis 5sssssassmsnioss SEasvEssEos8WEs 4E 51 EE 3083 S0R2 s 5460 80 0HAR LR R 0s 43w sy e e artwasusassass Governor Ray Kent
Membership & DIFECTOIY ....cuiuiuirieieiiiis ittt s Governor Dan Knaul
RACE B REGALLA vttt Governor Chuck Bendig
Junior SATlIBE . ccussmusnssmassassessssssrssvomvevcrnsnsusnss somasensmmms s oo 6 S LbEH RS 580 s 25 Vice Commodore Steve Harris
COMMITTEE REPORTS
BOArd OF TIUSTEES ... veeeve et et et eteeeteeeteeeteeeaeestee bt e bt esb e bt eebe e b e e b e e b e e ab e e as e bs e ks e e b s e b e e b e et e et e et e bt e Commodore Tim Maite
TELSUTATICE +vveeneeeeeeeeeee e e et e e et e e easeeeease s e e eaaseeessseeeeasbe e e e e asb et e eabas e e e baa e e e e ab e e e e e e Rab e e e be s e e e A bbb e e ea b e e e n b e e e e e st e et Don Best
AAULAIE COMUMITEEE « et eeeeeete et e eeeeteeateeeseeeseesseesseesseembeeabeeateeet e e as e eas e eaa e e at e et e e b e e R b e e R b e e h b e e b b e bb e s b e e ab e e s b e e bt enb ettt e Fred B
Perpetual FUNd ..o Commodore Howard Clark
GUITLCIUD vovvvrnrennvessssasssssssassses sassonenasesssessnnsssenssis issHEsSFF3EHE SEE HEETHRTES SR AEF AT AR AN ST SRR S5 R sB s sa s am v smwase William Price
SNOWDAIL REZATLA ...t John Watson
ANTIQUE BOAE SHOW ..t Commodore Tim Maite
1-LYA Delegate conmonsmmmmuvmmses mommmemmms orsmoasmsemos oo s i 5 4 i s 5500521 Commodore Gus Schell
COMMOAOTES” ASSOCIATION ...vveevievreereeesseesseesseassesssesseeteeateesteeteesaeeaesaeatesereeebsebeasseasseesseesbesbaasseenseenee Commodore Tim Maite
BIUE GAVEL 1.ttt ettt ettt e ettt e teeabeeabeeaaeeaE e eh b b e h e eh e She oL R e e R e L e eh e e b e e be kb e R b e b e eR et TBA
Comm. Bob Dye Poker RUN ..ottt st Steve Romine
“Good Neighbor” COMMUILIEE ...cvivivirerirririsietiisisseiststseeie ettt sas Commodore Jim Thompson
ComMMOAOLE’S REPOIT w...uvuveveiiiiiiiiiiiiiite e Commodore John Geiger
UNFINISHED BUSINESS
FIOML T FlOOL 1veruvererreereeeissesseessessessssasssesssesssssneessessssessessnsesessssssouessrtsssssssssssssssnsenstesssesstesseenssssntessesasssasssaseessesatesssesssessssssess
NEW BUSINESS
Heber AWALA co:iosssmsrsesssassnesvsssssssssesnsssssssasssnsssassaisanssansonevessansesssansnassnossonsassos isssd 6 SE8TE 5545640 5675374904 TOVHTVFE9 SH S0V TAHRONHRSVES ISR SSSOETERD
SOIEIl AWALA ssvmssssssnsssssss ssussmessmessasssssssssasssassnesnsessasssrasssessnessssasns onns snnnesidsEEIs T HTATHESHHSFEATTT SRRSO 03 F3V98 £04PH T8 BA TR TR SRS S AT S AT st s
Comments for the GoOd OF ThE ClUD .....ccvververinvrerreresesereossonnsonsonssitssssssisssssss ssssssnss ss53a5s 55358 Ta 5508 Foassus wsessasstonnssssent sss son Members
FIEGTION. RESTIES +1zuvosnssusessessorossessessrasaseonsesassesssssnssnnsonnns sanesss 555 GHEHETTH TS 546304838 §REE0 Ho8S o3 SHASU AR ER RSO S SO RS s s Election Committee
AUKIIATY 1ottt President Vicki Suhr
Comiments from New CommodOre........... i assssmsiassmsssmss sassss suisissnes iess iaassvinenesessossass seass svmaorassonss Commodore Steve Harris
JRr ey s s IR s e Yo CUUUUTRUOT U U O OO OO PSP PO ST PPOTPP PP PP PP PP
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The 2003-2004 Board

Commodore John Geiger
Vice Commodore Steve Harris
Junior Sailing
Rear Commodore Mark Russell
Bar & Kitchen
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Chuck Bendig
Race & Regatta
Governor Terri Gatton
Membership & Entertainment
Governor Ray Kent
House & Grounds
Governor Dan Knaul
Membership & Log
Governor Ed Kincaid
Rentals & Docks
The Trustees
Commodore Tim Maite
Commodore Howard Clark
Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Jim Shriner
Commodore Jim Thompson

IMPORTANT DATES

September
Michael Sutherland
Jr. Sailing Sail-offs
Dittoe & Beck poolside
Jr. Sailing Spaghetti Dinner
Long Distance Race
Dave Bott on Piano
Candidates Night
Election Day
Porch Picnic
Annual Meeting
Auxiliary Meeting
Commodore’s Reception
24 Top Cat Karaoke
26 BLYC Jam Session

October
1 Snowball Regatta
2 Snowball Regatta
3 Snowball Regatta

Change of Address

0 For the winter 1 For the summer
1 For a short time 0 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be
sent to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Name

Street Address

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor Dan Knaul

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank H Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 431 30

2004 Standing Committee” -
Commodore’s AssociationCommodore Frank Fosi.. .V

I-LYA Delegate ............. Commodore Gus Schell
Blue Gavel .....c.cceveeveenee Commodore Tim Maite
Fleet Captain .....cccoevvererinrenierennenes Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain Brete Pfahl
Junior Fleet Captain Brian Foley
Fleet Measurer .......ccccveeevnveeecenennne Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons ........cceveueee Dr. Richard Walters

Dr. Don Harris

Parliamentarian ..... Commodore Frank Foster I11

Historian ............... Commodore Frank Foster 11
Don Best
Audit COmMItLee ...oovvevverevererrvennee Bob Baldwin

Perpetual Fund ...... Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ...... Commodore Tim Maite
Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark

Snowball Regatta ......ccooeveveiinnnene John Watson
Emil Klein

Annual Golf Outing Commodore Frank Foster IV
Matt Davis and Rob Sanders

Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run .. Steve Romine
Gun Club sssssssssssessssnsssssssssesssnsssss William Price

Dennis Mingyar
Commodores’ Steak Fry )
Commodore Mike Ji )

Ausxiliary Board
President Vicki Suhr
Vice President Michelle DeSantis
Secretary Gayle Scarrett
Treasurer Roe Miller

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://lwww.buckeyelakeyc.com
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